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The cleanliness of our water here in Arkansas needs to be a top priority for all of us.The Buffalo is the
only river designated as a "National River" in our entire country.

This river was very clean prior to the hog farm being allowed to be so near the river. And now they
want a permit for another location? This existing farm, and any future farms will have a huge negative
impact on waters near and far from these types of hog farms. Not only that, they will have negative
affects on water wells for miles around.

Please, think about this on going problem that was created when the first hog farm was allowed a
permit to operate. Looking back, those who allowed this know now it was a poor decision that was
made, please don't make another.

You know this needs to be shut down........please act fast before it can't be reversed.

Bob Sinclair
Bull Shoals , Arkansas
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